
The Madrona Giving Tree is back!

Every winter holiday season we have the opportunity to help families from Madrona in need 
of assistance during the holiday season.

For those able, there are two ways to help:
 Pick up a Giving Tree tag from the Giving Tree in the front office (by Kim Z’s desk).  

Return the unwrapped gift, with the tag, to the Giving Tree box by December 9th in the 
front office.

 Donate money for the MIT to purchase any unfulfilled gift or gift card request by 
December 9th. Money can be donated to the front office, via this link to donate on our 
Madrona Square site, http://madrona-integrated-team.square.site, or use the QR code 
below.

Thank you for helping our Madrona families!

Square QR code for
donations

Deadline for ALL donations is end of
the school day Friday, December 9  th  .  

Madrona
Giving Tree

http://madrona-integrated-team.square.site/

